
Tuesday, September 4, 2018 10:09:14 AM ET 

Subject: RE: dog leash statute 

Date: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 10:46:12 AM ET 

From: Keith Touchberry 

To: Bob Solari 

Bob, 

After careful review of the proposed ordinance in comparison to the existing one, I recommend 
the Commission consider additional protective measures for any dog or cat restrained between 
5:00 pm and 9:00 am (paragraph C), since there will likely be no supervision. Those measures 
are: 

-protection from other domestic animals (cannot retreat) 
-shelter from the elements (paragraph "e" prohibits restraining during severe weather, but 

weather is unpredictable) 
-water supply that cannot be tipped over 

Hope this helps and I am open to further discussion if necessary. My direct line is 646-6310 and 
my cell is 913-1979. 

Chief Keith M. Touchberry 
Fellsmere Police Department 
25 S. Cypress Street 
Fellsmere FL 32948 
772-571-1360 
Email: pol icechief@C'i l voffellsmere.org 

"It takes a community to police a community" 
Twitter: https://tw1tter.com/FellsmerePD 
Face book: https://www.facebook.com/pages/F ellsmere-Police-Departmenl/731016660276376? 
skip nax wizard=true 

From: Bob Solari <bsolari@ircgov.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 11:40 AM 
To: Keith Touchberry <policechief@cityoffellsmere.org>; Eric Flowers <eflowers@ircsheriff.org> 
Subject: dog leash statute 

Gentlemen; 

Please find attached dog leash statute. 

I would appreciate your comments on the possibility of such an ordinance in Indian River County. The 

issue should come before the BCC at our September 13th meeting. 

Have a great week! 
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